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Dear Mr. Denzil Ray

| hereby appoint you as the WT Technical Delegate of the
10th Oceania Championships
to be held on October 1 in Tahiti, French Polynesia

The position of Technical Delegate is of utmost importance to the sport
of faekwondo, which is why | have every belief that you will serve your
post with integrity and pride. You are required to ensure that the
tournament is taking place in strict compliance with WT Competition
Rules in fair judging and smooth operation. In addtion, as a Technical
Delegate, it's also a duty to know and understand the various situations
of MNAs through conversations with the officials of each MNAs.

sport@w orldtaekwondo.org

Please ensure the attached official WT participation and results
spreadsheet is completely filled, as official results and rankings generated
from this file you will be providing to sport@worldtaekwondo.org and
kabir.gms@worldtaekwondo.org no later than 2 days following the end
of the fournament.

For your information, your economy flight ticket, accommodation and
per diem will be covered by the Organizing Committee (O/C).

I look forward to your continued devotion to the successful organization
of the 10th Oceania Championships

Sincerely yours,

W%ﬂ_
Chungwon Choue
President
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Olympic programme




